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Scores of kangaroo corpses around New South Wales were found weeks after the bushfires 

according to various sources.  

I believe it is imperative that the Australian government should do more to protect its iconic and 

beloved fauna from illegal, unauthorized hunting and poaching.  

We cannot suffer any more devastation and loss to the biodiversity of this wonderful country. 


